VIRGINIA BEACH, VIRGINIA
L TELEPHONE 1217
~
. December 2, 1954.
L1
<
N Mr. Maurice W, Nittler,
L Box Y4,
N Geneva, Nebraska.
Rid Dear Mr. Nittler:
N/
V% Many tuanks for your letter of November 22

stating your reception of WBOF's signal.

Your copy cuecks wit. our log as correct
and tuls letter serves to verify your
reception.

Tuanks again for tue signal report and
congratulations on being one of tue very
first to write us.

cerely

Bob Koolage,
Assistant Gepneral Manager.

BK/cc

Serving the Norfolk, Portsmouth, Virginia Beach Area



